
It has been a very busy couple of months for our families in Asia’s Hope Thailand!  
 
JOY TO THE WORLD 
 
Celebrating the birth of Jesus and preparing for the big Christmas celebrations is always 
joyous, and lots of work. It’s an all hand on deck kind of celebration and the kids prepare 
their very best songs and dances! Each of our homes receive funds in their budget to buy 
gifts for the children and make a special meal. We are so thankful for your partnership that 
makes it possible for our kids to know our generous God who lavishes good gifts on His 
children. 

 

GO TELL IT ON THE MOUNTAIN 

Some of the families from Doi Saket campus held an outreach event for a local village. 
Director Tutu is committed to teaching our kids how to “give back” and share the Good 
News with their neighbors.  



 
 



THAI CHILDREN’S DAY CELEBRATION 

Our kids in Thailand celebrated Thai Children’s Day on January 5th! This is a great start to 
the new year for all of our families. Children are celebrated and honored and events and 
activities are held throughout Thailand.  

 
 
THANK YOU TO SPONSORS FROM TARATIP 
 
"My name is Taratip. I am in the 4th year of University studying for a Korean Language 
Major.  Last month I had a good opportunity for an internship with Korean Tour Company in 
Chiang Mai. I had such a good experience and enjoyed it so much. I am also very excited to 
be graduating this year. I am so thankful to my sponsor Chets Creek for caring for my life 
and supporting me to receive my education and have a good life today." 



 



 
 
 
Thank you for your generous partnership and investment in the lives and futures of these 
special kids.  


